
Continued discussion about possible fund raising options. BWhitehouse indicated he 
has had many members request for more information.  The entire department will be 
needed as we move forward.

The association will need to determine the scope of the particular fund raising event that
could include the burn center, cancer research, and scholarships for specific fire service
functions.  Discussion for fund raising include sale of t-shirts, hats, toy fire trucks and 
hydrants.

The 501C status of the TVFD Association limits the amount of donations we can receive
at $50,000. This includes the $37,500 that Tooele City donates.

BSteward showed a t-shirt logo design that American Fork Fire Association uses.

We need to look into updating the TVFD Association website to assist with the 
fundraising.

BWhitehouse discussed obtaining an older TVFD apparatus (possible engine 9) that the
Association could use to represent the Association for fund raising and at events. Would
be approximately $100 annually from the Association for insurance.

JCurwen requested the association purchase a slushy machine to be used at 
firefighters convention and other fire department function.  Cost is approximately $1000 
and board members approved.

Our charter would need to be updated to address donations.

It was reported that Pat College had an injury and is in a care center.  MJensen will 
make arrangements for flowers to be delivered by CShubert.

Motion to adjourn.
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